
Covington Quilters Guild Meeting 

May 4, 2017 

  

Kathy Scott (President) opened the meeting at 7:25. 

  

April’s minutes listed only Tabatha Smith as Tea Party Chair, amend to read Tabatha Smith and 

Judie Seferovich. Motion to approve April’s minutes as amended was made by Theresa Wright 

and seconded by Debi Mashak. Motion passed as amended. 

  

Kathy Scott (President) 

 Financial reports will be available online once Jenni Gould is well again. She could not 

be here tonight due to illness. 

 Quilt show meeting last week was very productive. Next quilt show meeting is May 11 at 

Lori George’s house at 7:00p.m. 

  
Debbie Russell (Vice President) 

 Announced the binding class that will be taught by Jeannie Hunt on Math 20 at the Maple 

Valley Library. Participants need to arrive by 10 a.m. ready to go. 

 June speaker is Candi Ausbun, long-arm quilting. 

 October speaker is Nancy Chung. The workshop will be the same day as the Guild 

meeting and not cost more than $50 per participant. 

  

Membership (Leanne Shipley): 

 No new members at this meeting, but we had many guests. 

 Jill Ellis won the Badge prize 

  
Block of the Month (Tabatha Smith): 

 Lissa Mayer wins the Floral blocks. 

 June BOM is low volume prints with purple. Be creative! Make sure your block is a 12 ½ 

inch square block that will finish to a 12 in block. 

  

Secret Pal (Pat Goldsborough): 

 Reveal is tonight 

 Next round Secret Pals will begin in September and end in April 

 Dee White will run Secret pals next year. 

  
The Mad Hatter Tea Party followed the Business Meeting (Tabatha Smith and Judie 

Seferovich): 

 Table Decorations: 

○       1st place Ada Kirmser and Mary Ann Baker 

○       2nd place Kim and Sandy 

○       3rd place Rosie Shrock 

 Headbands: 

○       1st place Cindy Knighton 

○       2nd place Tabatha Smith 

○       3rd place Kimberlee Power 



 Purse Game 

○       1st place Diane Welch 

○       2nd place Jenni Christensen 

○       3rd place Karen Strous 

 House of Cards 

  

  

  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Leanne Shipley 

CQG Secretary 
 


